
Broadband Service
Public Hearing MONDAY

August 3rd at 9:30am
BHA’s Association Center. 

A private partner is currently being solicited for 
a public/private partnership and the Council has set 

a public hearing on the topic for August 3rd at 9:30am 
at BHA’s Association Center. The Village is seeking voter 

approval of the effort via a referendum on the 
November general election ballot.

 

Visit  http://stateportpilot.com/news/article_22718a50-2aee-
11e5-b90a-abfc48db66bc.html

for additional information.

Meeting to be held at the Bald Head Association
Monday, August 3rd at 9:30 am

910-457-4676  • www.baldheadassociation.com
111 Lighthouse Wynd, Bald Head Island


